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MEETING OF JANUARY 28, 2013 
PRESIDENT Michael T. Gates presiding 

GREETINGS & INVOCATION by President Mike 

 

GUESTS:  From 4 of the 6 other clubs in the Van Rensselaer Division: 

 5 from Castleton/Schodack:  LTG Harleen & Art Hilton, Ed Brewer, Ted & Mary Kulpa 

 7 from East Greenbush:  Lynn & Vinnie Catelotti, Tom & Islene Grant, Sandra Jones,    

     Angela Cave, and Dale Hall  

 6 from Hoosick Falls:  Sherm Baker, Gale Leva, Jim Minor, Ruth Lee, Natale Ryan, and    

  Brett Minor       

 5 from Troy:  Michelle Skinner, Wendy & Jim Prout, Olivia Prout, and Mike Malach 

                           

http://www.sandlakekiwanis.org/


                          
 

PROJECT SIGNUP SHEETS 
DOORS OF HOPE, unloading food truck 

 Fri Feb 1
st
:  Nippes, Linda Ellis, Johnsen 

 

7
th

 MONTHLY PASTA DINNER @ WSL Firehouse, Saturday, Feb 9
th

: 

 12 – 7, Setup & Cook:  L&L Ellis, Loveridge, ___________, ____________, ___________ 

 3 – 5:30, Setup & Serve:  Weiss, Lane, Brownrigg  

 3:30 – 7, Cashiers:  Ward, Meislin  

 5 – 7:30, Serve & Takedown:  Weiss, Lane, ___________ 

 

ANNUAL SENIOR LUNCHEON, Church of the Covenant, Thursday, Feb 14
th

: 

 9:30 – 1:30:  Trupia, Booker  

 10:30 – 1:30:  Whipple, Lane, Wagner, Dorr 

 11:00 – 1:30:  Mulligan, Malecki, Meislin, Lane, Daniels  

  

DOOR PRIZE was won by Dick Johnsen! 

50/50 for $37 was won by Dave Booker! 

 

COMING WEEKS… 

 

FEBRUARY 4 VOTE ON NEW STANDARD BYLAWS 

   BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

   GREETER/INVOCATOR/CERTIFICATE:  Bill Whipple  

 

FEBRUARY 11 PROGRAM:  Skip Patton  --  TBA 

   GREETER/INVOCATOR/CERTIFICATE:  Dick Johnsen 

 

FEBRUARY 18 PROGRAM:  Angelo Patti  --  TBA  

   GREETER/INVOCATOR/CERTIFICATE:  Bob Loveridge  

 

FEBRUARY 25 PROGRAM:  Bob Reiter  --  TBA 

   GREETER/INVOCATOR/CERTIFICATE:  Janet Malecki 

    
SPIRITUAL THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK:  

 “There are two things that one must get used to or one will find life unendurable:  

  the damages of time and injustices of men.”        French writer Nicolas Chamfort 

  



 

 

Van Rensselaer DIVISION COUNCIL MEETING 
Lt Governor Harleen Hilton, Presiding 

ROLL CALL of CLUBS 
 Present:  Castleton/Schodack – 5; East Greenbush – 7; Hoosick Falls – 6; 

Sand Lake – 18;      Troy - 5 

 Absent:  North Greenbush, and Rensselaer 

 

Secretary’s Minutes, and the Treasurer’s written submitted report in his absence, 

were approved. 

 

LT GOV REMARKS  

 Goals:  Monthly calendar listing individual cub’s activities, speakers, projects, etc.  Please cooperate by 

providing information so that others in the Division may attend as they wish. 

  All members learn and practice the 6 Permanent Objects of Kiwanis!  Copies are on each table, 

along with other pertinent handouts. 

 Upcoming Events: 

  Mid-Year Conference, Feb 21-24, Holiday Inn, Wolf Rd, Albany.  Each club is asked for $100 

for a gift basket raffle, proceeds of which are requested by Gov Al to go to the NYD Foundation/Kamp 

Kiwanis.  Registration forms are now available. 

  Intl Convention, June 27-30, Vancouver, BC, Canada 

  NY District Convention Aug 23-25, Rochester, NY 

 

LTG Harleen presented PLTG Bob Loveridge with a plaque for his outstanding service 

last year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

East Greenbush President Lynn Catelotti was honored 

as a Walter Zeller Fellow for her leadership as VR 

Division Coordinator for the EliMiNaTe Project, 

raising $1250 so far.  Lynn reported that KI had so far 

provided over $27 million to UNICEF for the 

vaccination program, and that real progress is being 

made toward the eradication of tetanus.  East Timor, 

Tanzania, and most recently China have reported they are MNT-free!  Elimination is 

when the number of cases per 1000 live births in every district is less than 1. 

 

 

 

 

Representatives of both Circle K and Key Club were present and reported 

on their activities.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

PLG Bob Loveridge announced that this year’s VR Division Golf Outing will be Sat June 1
st
 at Burden Lake 

Country Club.  The goal is to provide 2 foursomes from each club, in addition to guests from the general public.  

Play will be scramble format, purpose is to have fun.  Dinner at $25 is separate from the $100 complete cost for 

the full day of golf, carts, lunch, and beverages.  $250 fee to BLCC was approved, as was $150 for startup 

expenses. 

 

PLG Bob distributed packets of 10 calendars to be sold to help the Rensselaer County 

Sheriff’s K-9 Corps.  As they were last year, the calendars not only show some of the 

dogs with their handlers, but also contain much information on Kiwanis and our projects. 

 

Each club reported on its membership and activities since October. 

 

The 2012-2013 Division Budget was approved as submitted by Treasurer Bob 

Pasquarelli. 

 

The next Division Council is scheduled for Wed Mar 6
th

, hosted by the North Greenbush Club. 


